Plaza School
Spread s Kindness by Paying it
Forward!”

On Wednesday November 13, Staff and Students will
Join together and celebrate “Dollars for Denim.”
Wear your favorite jeans and donate one dollar to
help us provide gift cards for families for the
holidays. This Holiday Outreach Event is to assist
families in need from the Baldwin Community during
the holiday season.

ANy questions or concerns- feel free to contact
Mrs. Sollitto, Plaza School Social Worker at (516) 434-6675



